
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Mesa Union School District will hold a 

Public Hearing on Tuesday June 14, 2022 at 

6:30 p.m. in the school Multi-purpose Room for 

the purpose of discussing and entertaining 

questions from the community regarding Mesa 

Union School District’s budget for 2022-2023 

and the Mesa Union School District’s Local 

Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: June 2, 2022 

Locations: Website, Office, Staff Lounge 


